
Wokingham Borough Council announces
free car parking in its car parks in
the three Saturdays leading up to
Christmas

I am pleased that Wokingham Borough Council will be offering free parking in
council owned town and village centre car parks all day on Saturday 8th, 15th
and 22nd December.  This will be welcomed by shoppers and businesses alike.
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